TANFIELD

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 End of Year Trip - Monday 15 July

We have arranged an end of year trip to South Shields for your child’s year group to visit the beach
and Ocean Beach Pleasure Park on the above date. The students will be accompanied by their Year
Manager and Advisory teachers.

The criteria for the trip is that students have less than 100 negative points, no fixed term exclusions
and that they have over 90% attendance (medical issues considered).

We will leave school at 9am and return between 2.45 & 3pm. We aim to be back in time for the
school buses but cannot confirm due to traffic therefore please have arrangements in place if
necessary.

The basic cost for the trip is £7 per student. Ride tokens can be pre-paid (all options available on
ParentPay). All payments must be made via ParentPay before Wednesday 10+ July.

If there are financial difficulties please contact the school office in confidence.

Spending money is at parental discretion — students may wish to purchase lunch, ice cream etc. All
students entitled to free school meals may collect a packed lunch from the canteen in school on the
day of the trip.

Students do not need to wear school uniform, however, appropriate and suitable clothing and
footwear for the beach must be worn. In case of hot weather please ensure your child has sun cream
and water with them.

Parental consent for the trip must be given on ParentPay. Please also add any medical information
we may need to be aware of in the notes section.

If you have any queries regarding the visit please contact me in school.

Kind regards,
Mr M Smith

Year 10 Manager

Headteacher: STEVEN CLOUGH BSC (HONS) NPQH
Tanfield Lea Road Stanley Co. Durham DH9 8AY Tel: (01207) 232 881 Fax: (01207) 282 922 em:il: enquiries@tanfieldschool.co.uk
www.tanfieldschool.co.uk
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